
 

WEEK AT A GLANCE                                                                                                                                                                                                    

WEDNESDAY, July 14
10:00 a.m. Deadline to register to attend

 Sunday morning in person
7:00 p.m. Movin’ with Miss Marie on Facebook

FRIDAY, July16
7:00 p.m. Jr Youth Campfire at Ben & Krystal 

Boogerman’s
7:00 p.m. Sr Youth Campfire at Ethnos

SUNDAY, July 18
9:00 a.m. In-House service

(streaming LIVE on Facebook) 
10:30 a.m. In-House service

Join us as we dive into God’s Word

 A pastor can be reached any time through the 
Pastoral Care Line 519-379-1752
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Hi everyone! 

This morning, I was thinking what to share with you as a thought this week.  Rather 
than write something new this week, I wanted to simply share with you the lyrics of 
a loved hymn as I think it ties so well into what we talked about Sunday during the 
service.  May it be an encouragement!

We are open for Sunday morning services at 25% capacity with two services: one at 9:00 a.m. and one at 10:30 a.m. 
Anyone wishing to attend must register by visiting hanovermissionary.com/registration or by calling the church office 
before Wednesday at 10:00 a.m. Covid protocols will still be in effect as they were when we were open before. All attendees 
are required to wear a mask and maintain social distancing.  

We will continue to monitor the situation and adjust our capacity as we are permitted. Thank you for your patience 
and faithfulness during this time.

I hear the Saviour say thy strength indeed is small 
Child of weakness watch and pray 
Find in me thine all in all 

Jesus paid it all, all to Him I owe 
Sin had left a crimson stain 
He washed it white as snow 

Lord, now indeed I find Thy power and thine alone 
Came and changed the lepers spots 
And it melts the heart of stone 

And when before the throne I stand in him complete 
Jesus died my soul to save 
My lips shall still repeat 

        
     —Pastor Dave



Thank you for continuing to be a generous community. In these tough times, we have been so 
blessed to see God provide. Tithes and offerings can be sent through e-transfer (to 
bookkeeper@hanovermissionary.com) or using the Tithely app (go to get.tithe.ly and sign up, or 
download the tithe.ly app from the app store). If you would like to drop off your offering, please 
contact the office to arrange a time.
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SUMMER OFFICE HOURS  

Throughout July and August, our office hours will be reduced to Monday-Thursday from 9:00 a.m. - noon. Fridays will be 
closed. Though our doors will remain locked, someone will be in the building during office hours. If you would like to drop 
off your tithe during this time, you may put it in the mailbox outside our main doors, or ring the doorbell and someone will 
come and collect it from you.

THIS SUMMER 
You’re invited to participate in our 
family of families initiative! Designed 
for all ages and all kinds of  
household, Movin’ with Miss 
Marie will take you on quests 
to find Jesus in the simple 
things. We would love to  
welcome you along on the  
journey. 

Follow along online. 

Everything went live on our website on July 1.  
Be watching Facebook on Wednesday nights at 7 as we 

share the weekly video. 

hanovermissionary.com/summer-movin

Our Condolences to Annie and Aleda Shantz on the passing of a family member on June 5. Please remember the family in 
your prayers. 

Please pray for Keith McDougall who is struggling with his health. We would like to provide his family with some meals 
next week. If you’re able to help, please connect with the church office to coordinate. We’re looking for donations of frozen 
meals, perhaps a Grants hot chicken meal, or certificates for pizza. 

Please pray for Pastor Lyndsay who is taking such much deserved holiday time throughout July. Pray that it would be a 
meaningful time of rest and rejuvenation.

Friday, July 16 - Jr Youth will gather at Ben & Krystal 
Boogerman’s for a campfire at 7:00 p.m. (313322 
Highway 6  Durham  - go around house to the back 
yard when you arrive)

Sr Youth will gather at Ethnos at 7:00 p.m. for a 
campfire (313363 Hwy 6 S Durham)

Hey kids! How would you like to STUMP THE PASTOR? Pastor Dave is inviting you to 
put a mystery item in a box, create some clues, and bring it in on a Sunday morning. He will 
have to guess what’s in the box and then create an object lesson from the item on the spot! 
Think you can stump him? Sign up by contacting the office. We’re looking for three tricky 
volunteers.

We are planning a couple outdoor worship 
services over the summer. Current restrictions 
allow us to host an outdoor service with 
unlimited capacity as long as people are still 
able to socially distance themselves. We will 
continue to monitor restrictions and adjust 
accordingly, but please be watching for more 
details on new ways we can be together.


